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Barnes County Commission  

November 8, 2023  
Valley City, ND 58072  

 
The Barnes County Commission met in regular session on Wednesday, November 8, 2023 with Cindy Schwehr, 
Vicky Lovell, Bill Carlblom, Pete Paulson, and Shawn Olauson present via teleconference. Chairman Carlblom 
called the meeting to order at 9:15 a.m.  
 

VC Schools Building Levy Error Update 
At the November 7, 2023 meeting, the following was decided: “The overtaxed amount for tax years 2019, 2020, 
2021 and 2022 will be refunded by the County, with coverage of costs (envelopes, checks, paper, postage, time 
and 1099s) to be determined between the school board and the Commission. Pete Paulson moved to authorize the 
plan and move forward; Cindy Schwehr seconded the motion. Motion carried upon roll-call vote, with all members 
voting “yes”.”  
 
After further consideration, Pete Paulson moved to go with the original agreement between the school district and 
the County that the school district would reimburse the county for postage only, along with the tax dollars; Shawn 
Olauson seconded the motion. Motion carried upon roll-call vote, with Cindy Schwehr and Vicky Lovell voting “no”.  
 
With no further business, Pete Paulson made a motion, seconded by Shawn Olauson, to adjourn the meeting. 
Motion carried unanimously, and the meeting was adjourned at 9:39 a.m.  
 
Bill Carlblom, Chairman  
Barnes County Commission 
 
Beth M Didier 
Barnes County Auditor 
 
 


